
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 13th, 2024 
 

Have Your Say: 22nd Street and Confederation Drive 
Intersection Improvements 

 

The City of Saskatoon is gathering your feedback on proposed changes to 22nd Street West 
between Diefenbaker Drive and Confederation Drive.  
 
Residents are invited to provide ideas by phone, email, mail, or in-person at the open house on 
May 30th, 2024. The draft plan and public open house materials will be posted to 
Saskatoon.ca/Improving22ndAndConfed.   
 

Don’t leave yourself out of the conversation! There are multiple ways to participate and 
provide us with your ideas.  

In-Person Public Open House: 
 
When:  
Thursday, May 30th, 2024  
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 
Where:  
St. Marguerite School Gym 
1235 McCormack Road 
 

By mail:  
Transportation Customer Service       
222 – 3rd Avenue North  
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
 
By email/phone: 

TransportationSurvey@Saskatoon.ca or  
306-975-2476 
 
Online survey: 
An online survey will be available at 
Saskatoon.ca/Improving22ndAndConfed  
or scan the QR code below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Steps 
 

✓ SUMMER 2024: Gather community feedback.   

✓ FALL 2024: Present report to the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation. 

mailto:TransportationSurvey@Saskatoon.ca

